
 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-307080-20 

Electrical development associated with a 

proposed Flexible Thermal Generation Facility 

(FlexGen) and Battery Energy Storage System 

(BESS). - Land to the south of the existing Dublin 

Bay Power Station, Pigeon House Road, Dublin 4 

(D04 YN Y5N2). 

 

 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 13th July 2020 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is NOT SID. 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Dublin City Council South stating that the 

proposed development is NOT SID. 

 


